LSHS HOMECOMING TICKETS

LET IT
GLOW

Student tickets may be purchased beginning
Wednesday, September 1, through Thursday,
September 16, using Online School Fees on the
LSHS Website. Tickets are $25 when purchased
before the end of the day September 16.

Guest tickets may be purchased during A-Day
lunches AFTER a student ticket has been purchased
AND the NON-LSHS guest form has been
completed.

Students may pick up pre-purchased tickets during
lunch on Monday, September 13, Wednesday,
September 15 & Friday, September 17, with proof of
ID. No student tickets will be available for
purchase on September 17. Only Non-LSHS guest
tickets will be available to purchase on September
17.

September 18th: $35 at the door.
**ALL Non-LSHS Guest tickets must be purchased in
advance.
Masks are optional and social distancing may not be
possible in all areas.




